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Summary 

This bill amends a $194.7 million appropriation in fiscal year 2024 for the Northern Lights 
Express (NLX) passenger rail project between the Twin Cities metropolitan area and Duluth. If 
federal funds for final design and construction of the project are not granted by June 30, 2028, 
it directs any remaining funds to go to the Corridors of Commerce program. 

Under current law, the appropriation is available until June 30, 2028, and for the NLX project 
this is unchanged in the bill. The funds conditionally directed to the Corridors of Commerce 
program are made available for a four-year period (until June 30, 2032). 
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On January 24, 2025, the Minnesota Supreme Court held that 68 members are necessary to constitute a quorum of the House. 
This document reflects proceedings that occurred before that decision was issued and are no longer active.  

See Simon v. Demuth, No. A25-0066 (Minn. Jan. 24, 2025) (consolidated with Hortman et al. v. Demuth et al., No. A25-0068) .




